
APPROVAL 

STATEMENT OF CONSISTENCY WITH COMPREHENSIVE PLAN  

UDO TEXT AMENDMENT 291 REORGANIZING 

THE UNIFIED DEVELOPMENT ORDINANCES 

 

The proposed UDO Text Amendment 291 (“Text Amendment”) reorganizing the Unified 

Development Ordinances, is generally consistent with the recommendations of the Legacy 

Comprehensive Plan to ensure the public health safety and welfare, and approval of the Text 

Amendment is reasonable and in the public interest because said Text Amendment, if approved, 

will make the existing UDO provisions easier to navigate, more visually appealing, and more user-

friendly. 

 

 


